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I have had the opportunity to meet at the establishment of the Kollege Klub with Jordan and Bruce.
| have reviewed the Business Plan, the Security Plan and Procedures and the proposed changes to the physical

layout of the bar.

I am have no concerns with the change in ownership and the continuation of the business model of the
Kollege Klub and appreciate the cooperative relationship that Jordan and Bruce have had in regards to
updating the plans with suggestions from MPD.

Carl Gloede

Captain of Police: Central District
City of Madison Police Department

211 S. Carroll St.
Madison, W1 53703




